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There’s a “Hub-bub” coming to campus! It’s The Data Hub.

Tulane is celebrating its Quality Enhancement Plan (QEP) with some on-campus
events that promote The Data Hub, a center that will help students and faculty use,
interpret and make decisions based on data in school and beyond.

Uptown campus
Faculty and students can go to McAlister Way between 1 p.m. and 4 p.m. for
giveaways and food trucks, and to talk with student representatives about the
importance of data literacy.

Friday, Jan. 28 – Po-boy Hub
Monday, Jan. 31 – Giveaway Table
Tuesday, Feb. 1 – Taco Hub

Thursday, Feb. 3 – Giveaway Table
Friday, Feb. 4 – King Cake Hub

Downtown campus
Visit the Tidewater Building (1440 Canal St.) between 11:30 a.m. and 2:30 p.m. for
food truck giveaways.

Tuesday, Feb. 1 – Taco Hub

The teaching of data literacy crosses all schools and disciplines. Click here to read
more about how embracing data literacy, part of the university’s accreditation
process, will enhance the future of Tulane.

On social media, follow #tulanedatahub.
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